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Dear Mr Staddon  
 
Hertsmere Draft Charging Schedule Modifications Consultation 
 
The Council made changes to the Draft Charging Schedule published in July 2013.  These 
changes were documented in the following Examination documents: 
 

 A Statement of Modifications   (Document CD/16) 

 Modified Draft Charging Schedule  (Document CD/17)  

 Modified Infrastructure (R123) List  (Document CD/19) 
 
In accordance with Regulation 19 (4) of the Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2010 (as 
amended) the Council sent a copy of the above mentioned documents to each of the consultation 
bodies invited to make representations under regulation 15, and published the documents on the 
Council website.   
 
Representations were invited on the modifications for a period of 4 weeks beginning on the day on 
which the draft charging schedule was submitted to the examiner and ending on the 11th October 
2013.   The Council received two responses on the modifications.  Responses were received from 
Natural England and Dacorum Borough Council.  I have enclosed copies of these responses and 
will ask the Ms Carmel Edwards (Programme Officer) to add these to the document library. 
 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Matthew Wilson 
Senior Planning Officer 
 
 
CC. Ms Carmel Edwards, Programme Officer 
 
 


